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From: Jennifer Stirk
To: Whidden, Brad; DePradine, Gloria-Jean; 
cc: Chester Purves; Leonard Marion; 
Subject: Tomoka Farms Road Landfill Weep Repair
Date: Monday, June 13, 2011 1:14:55 PM


Gloria and Brad, 
 
In accordance with our Operation Plans, we are notifying FDEP of a 
small leachate weep repair conducted on June 13, 2011.  An area 
approximately 10' wide x 12' long x 8" deep was excavated.  As with 
other leachate weep repairs the area was backfilled with 4 feet of 
recycled concrete (equal to #57 stone) and covered with 4 feet of clean 
fill dirt.  
 
If you have any questions or need additional information please let me 
know. 
 
Thanks, 
Jennifer Stirk 
 
 
Jennifer R. Stirk 
Environmental Specialist III 
Volusia County Solid Waste Division 
phone: 386-947-2952 
fax: 386-947-2955 
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